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Mass Intentions

Jun

M 19 St. Romauld, Abbot
	 7:00 am	 Novena for Fathers
	 8:30 am	 Antonio & Venvinido Namata +
Tu 20 Weekday
	 7:00 am	 Golder Family
	 8:30 am	 Novena for Fathers
W 21 St. Aloysius Gonzaga, Religious
	 7:00 am	 Bill Doyle +
	 8:30 am	 Novena for Fathers
Th 22 Feast: St. Thomas More, Martyr, 

(Principal Patron of the Diocese of 
Arlington)

	 7:00 am	 Novena for Fathers
	 8:30 am	 Daniel Beber +
F 23 Solemnity: The Most Sacred Heart of 

Jesus

	 7:00 am	 Novena for Fathers
	 8:30 am	 Paul Kerin +
Sa 24 Solemnity: The Nativity of St. John 

the Baptist

	 8:00 am	 Novena for Fathers
SUNDAY: THE LORD’S DAY
12th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sa 24
	 5:30 pm	 June Katts +
Su 25
	 7:30 am	 Robert & Rita Mehr +
	 9:30 am	 Shirley Eberlein +
	 9:30 am	 [Sp] Mario & Laura Fuentes +	 [at MPCC]
	11:30 am	 All parishioners
	 1:30 pm	 [Sp] Lorenzo Martinez +
	 3:30 pm	 [Sp] Special intention
	 5:30 pm	 Novena for Fathers
	 7:00 pm	 [Sp] Special intention

Sp = Spanish • “+” indicates person is deceased.
MPCC= Manassas Park Community Center

The Sanctuary candle burns this week for the intentions of 
the Veloso and Bernal Families.

Readings: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Jer 20:10-13; Rom 5:12-15; Mt 10:26-33

Summertime: Remember to keep God in your holiday and 
vacation travels. For Mass times visit www.masstimes.org 
on the web.

Jesus is our Eucharist. Jesus is our Life.

On this Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ, we can renew an awareness of the great gift of Jesus 
in the Eucharist. Formerly this feast was known as Corpus 
Christi. After the 2nd Vatican Council it was combined 
with the feast of the Precious Blood into the feast as we call 
it today: The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. It still 
remains popularly called Corpus Christi.

We profess our faith in the Eucharist as the Body and Blood 
of Christ. The Eucharist is not a symbol, although it does 
have symbolic characteristics in the bread and wine that are 
consecrated. The Eucharist is the presence of Christ in a way 
like no other mode of presence that exists. Through the power 
of the Holy Spirit, Christ changes (“transubstantiates”) bread 
and wine into his own body and blood. Jesus is present in the 
Eucharist as he now is in his glorified body in heaven. Belief 
in the Eucharist is a core belief of our Catholic Faith. What 
has the appearance (“accidents”) of bread and wine, now is, 
in substance, the actual Body and Blood of Christ, the Risen 
Lord.

As Catholics, we are called to deepen our belief in the 
Eucharist. Reflect on what this means for us. The effect of 
the Eucharist is that we are brought into communion with 
God and with each other.

Also, on this feast, I want to thank our Extraordinary Ministers 
of Holy Communion who not only assist in the distribution 
of Holy Communion at Masses, but also assist with home 
visitations to the sick and shut-ins, Novant Health Prince 
William Medical Center, and in our jail ministry.

Father Lee Roos

This year of 2017, our parish theme is

We have found the Messiah. … 
Come and you will see.

based on John 1:39, 41 

All Saints is a tithing parish, giving of our time, talent, 
and treasure so as to give glory to God.
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Through Infant Baptism we welcome into the Catholic 
Church: Alison Cosgrove and Emili Soto Flores.

Rest in Peace. May those who have died enter into the mercy 
of God and the joy of the Kingdom: Bill Fallon (the brother 
of Cindy Hauris).

For Christ’s healing of the sick we pray for: Anastasia Adams, 
Fil Aguinaldo, Marcella Altizer, Helen & Rakesh Andrews, 
Rita Arellano, Megan Arp, Lorrie Ball, Robin Bast, Robert 
Benedetto, Margaret Berdak, Denise Biggs, Maria Biosca, 
Mary Blizzard, John Borden, Ann Brien, Jay Briseno, Paul 
Byrne, Timothy Ceschin, Maurilio Chaves, Michael Chettle, 
Brian Clark, Lisa Colgan, John Connelly, Joseph Conway, 
Valerie Corliss, Richard Cruz, Sandra Culebro, Carly 
Czajkowski, Robert Dantona, Peter DeFranks, Angel Dietzel, 
Sister Lydia D’Souza, David Dugas, Vincent Eugenio, Lynn 
Ferguson-Kerns, Nicole Fini, Justin P. Flemming, Anthony 
Gabriel, Shannon Gammon, Graciela Garcia, Sam Garman, 
Teresa Ann Gilday, K. Darrell Gillman, Mary Giordano, 
Greg Gibbons, Dick Goble, Joseph Gonzalez, Claude Grant, 
Rachel Harley, Daniel Hazen, Danyl Henderson, Gary 
Herman, Francisco Hernandez-Tarralba, Virginia Hoffman, 
Marie Horn, Sherry Hudson, Mrs. Husk, Mary Hutchinson, 
Audra Peer Jackson, Consuela Juarez, Molumba Kamuamga, 
Mary Margaret Kohill, Bill Lansing, Sr., Brian Lee, 
Geraldine LeFierre, Marian Lomis, John Lucas, Morris Lusk, 
Betty Maag, Nicole McGinn, Ariadna Melendez-Guzman, 
Liem Shinta Maria, Cathy Marshall, Lenny Martelli, Hazel 
Martino, Kimberly McNamara, Jeanine Miller-Nelson, 
Eduardo Minas, Ken Moan, Bobbie Moore, Tullis Moyers, 
Francis Munsell, Julie Kay Natali, Emily Navarra, George 
H. Nitzel Jr., Philip Nuar, Daniel W. O’Leary, Anthony 
Panameno, Michelle Parker, Sandra Patterson, Abigail Pell, 
Bob Phillips, Jackie Phillips, Tom Propes, Michael Puzynski, 
Laurel Quinn, Joe Reading, Jose Manual Rosales Rescendiz, 
Sean Riley, Megan Rivera, Rosalie Robl, Mary Rogers, Rita 
Rooney, Fred Rose, Anthony S. Des Sassov, Susie Serene, 
Jerry Shea, Mike Shoults, Diane Lynn Smith, Patricia Smith, 
Sheryl Smith, Stan Sobczynski, Donna Stecker, James Suraci, 
Barbara Tasker, Charles Tolley, Mary Tolley, Sylvia Urani, 
Antonio Uribe, Virginia Walsh, Kiki Warrick, Bob Weaver, 
Edward Weyant, George Whitfield, Collette Williams, 
Frances Williams, Eleanor Wisniewski, Beatrice Yeager, and 
Richard Zavadowski.

Thank you for your sacrificial giving to the weekly Sunday 
collections. It enables us to pay our expenses so that we can 
do the ministries of our parish.

In Our Parish

Legion of Mary, Activities Center, St. Joseph Room, 
Tuesdays, 7:00–8:30 pm.

The Thursday Morning Bible Study led by Deacon Brian 
meets on Thursdays at 10:00 am in the Parish Library. 

Are you registered in the parish? If you are not receiving 
mail from the parish, chances are you are not registered. 
Please stop by the parish office to become a registered 
member of All Saints. Parish registration is required to be a 
Baptismal Godparent or Confirmation Sponsor. You may also 
visit our parish website at www.allsaintsva.org.

Sacrament Certificates 

If you or your child received a Sacrament of Initiation 
(Baptism, Confirmation, or First Communion) in April or 
May and did not pick up the certificate, please stop by the 
Religious Education office. You may pick it up during our 
office hours of Mon.–Fri. from 9:00  am – 12:00  noon and 
1:00  pm – 5:00  pm. We also have extended office hours on 
Wednesdays until 9:00 pm.

Religious Education

Religious Education Registration for 2017-2018. Families 
can register now for Religious Education classes for 2017-18. 
RE classes are offered for children Pre-K through 8th grade. 
There are sessions offered in English and Spanish. 

Families must be registered, participating members of All 
Saints Parish to register for RE classes. Registrations of non/
inactive members cannot be accepted. For information about 
parish membership, call Linda Gaynord in the parish office 
(703-393-1430).

To register, families need to complete an RE Registration 
form. To get a form, stop by the RE Office, or download 
one from www.allsaintsreligiouseducation.org . 
RE office hours are: Mon., Tues., Thurs., and Fri., 9:00 am 
–12:00 noon and 1:00–5:00 pm. Presently, the RE Office has 
extended hours on Wednesdays: 9:00  am –12:00  noon and 
and 1:00–9:00 pm.

A summer virtue: In these summer months, please 
remember the virtue of modesty in how you dress for Mass. 
Some clothing is better suited for the beach or the mall than 
for Mass. Please do not let such clothing become a source of 
distraction for others at Mass.
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Fortnight for Freedom Opening Mass

The Diocese of Arlington will observe the Fortnight for 
Freedom from the vigil of the Feast of St. Thomas More 
on June 21 through Independence Day on July 4. To open 
the Fortnight, Bishop Michael F. Burbidge will celebrate a 
Mass at the Cathedral of St. Thomas More in Arlington on 
Thurs., June 22 at 7:00  pm. Please join Bishop Burbidge 
and fellow Catholics from around the Diocese at this 
Mass to pray for our nation and for the protection of our 
religious freedom. For more information on the Fortnight 
for Freedom, including other events and resources, visit 
www.arlingtondiocese.org/fortnight .

Pastoral Care Services

Jesus Wept. For all adults hurting from the death of a loved 
one, you are invited to a 6-week grief support workshop. It 
will begin on Fri. evening, June 16 – July 21. We meet each 
Friday evening at 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm. We care about you. There 
is no cost. Registration is required to participate. Contact 
Gillian (703-393-1411 or gquintana@allsaintsva.org).

Cancer Prayer Support Group will meet in the church 
library on Mon., June 26, 1:00–2:00 pm. For those with cancer 
or in remission. Caregivers are welcome.

WOW—Widows or Widowers. You are invited to come 
and join us. This is a group to socialize with, to help 
overcome the loneliness, to share experiences and form new 
friendships. Come and meet with those who have walked a 
similar path as you. Contact Steve Schnur (703-369-7061) or 
wow@allsaintswow.org or Gillian, Pastoral Care Office 
(703-393-1411).

Jesus has given us his Body to eat and his Blood to drink 
so as to nourish us on our journey towards Heaven. All 
are called in Christ, but some are chosen to nourish his 
Body as priests and in the consecrated life.  Could you be 
among them? Contact Father J.D. Jaffe (703-841-2514 or 
j.jaffe@arlingtondiocese.org).

Marriage Help. Retrouvaille has helped tens of thousands 
of couples at all stages of disillusionment or misery in their 
marriage. This program can help you too. For confidential 
information or to register for the program beginning Fri., July 7, 
call (703-351-7211) or go to www.helpourmarriage.com. 

Eucharistic Adoration

Jesus speaks to us “heart-to-heart.” Take one hour before the 
Blessed Sacrament exposed for public prayer in our chapel. 
We have needs for adorers on:

Wednesday 11:00 am–12:00 noon

2:00 pm – 3:00 pm

Friday 11:00 pm–12:00 midnight

Information: Aime (703-392-5260 or alnuar@gmail.com). 
Adorers, when you arrive at the chapel, please sign-in for 
your time slot so we know that the time is covered.

FORMED.org

Adult Faith Formation Resource. The parish subscribes to 
formed.org, a source of streaming videos, audio talks, etc. 
Create your own login credential (user name and password), 
using our parish code 16e125. Formed has Opening the 
Word, a short video that goes along with the Sunday readings. 
There are movies, audio talks and e-books, including the 
Catholicism Series videos by Bishop Robert Barron. You will 
also find Reborn, a series on Baptism, and Called, a series for 
youth on vocations. Please take a quick look if you haven’t 
already!

Spotlight on the Arts Summer Camps

Broadway Training & Art Exploring in the local Catholic 
Parish Summer Day Camps. This July, Nativity Parish and 
All Saints Parish are sites of day camps in Art & Drama for 
ages as young as Kindergarten and as old as High School. 
All instructors have professional backgrounds that include 
Ringling Brothers, Arena Stage, The Corcoran Gallery, 
Lincoln Center, and Wolf Trap. A variety of different 
camps are offered Mon.–Fri. for a one-week period. Visit 
www.spotlightsummercamps.com .

If you are away for vacation or on a work-related trip, you can 
still stay in touch with All Saints via the online Sunday bulletin 
posted on our parish website at www.allsaintsva.org .

I am the living bread that came down from heaven; whoever 
eats this bread will live forever; … Let the Lord feed and 
support your marriage by participating in a WorldWide 
Marriage Encounter weekend. The next weekends are: 
Sept. 15-17, in Herndon and Oct. 27-29 in Gaithersburg, 
MD. Early sign up is recommended. Information on the 
web at renewmarriage-vanorth.org or contact us 
(applications@renewmarriage-vanorth.org or 703-
646-1521).
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Several years ago, I was on trip to Ohio for a funeral of the 
father of a religious sister whom I knew. I was in Elyria, 
Ohio (near Cleveland). I arrived early, so I spent some time 
in their daily Mass chapel. While there, I happened to pick up 
a hymnal and noticed that on the inside front cover they had 
a Stewardship prayer for the parish, that was an adaptation 
of one from the Diocese of San Diego. I share with you the 
prayer from San Diego. I thought of this prayer, as it says 
something about what the effect of the Holy Eucharist is to be 
in us. The Eucharist, Christ’s Body and Blood, unites us (that 
is, brings us into communion with Jesus and with each other) 
so that we can be sent and reach out to others. This prayer 
expresses what we hope our parish to be, because Jesus is 
nourishing and strengthening us in the Eucharist

Stewardship

My church is composed of people like me.
I help make it what it is.

It will be friendly, if I am.

Its pews will be filled, if I help fill them.

It will do great work, if I work.

It will make generous gifts to many causes, 
if I am a generous giver.

It will bring other people
into its worship and fellowship,
if I invite and bring them.

It will be a church of loyalty and love, 
of fearlessness and faith, 
and a church with a noble spirit,
if I, who make it what it is,
am filled with these same things.

Therefore, with the help of God,
I shall dedicate myself to the task 
of being all the things 
that I want my church to be.

Diocese of San Diego

All Saints Catholic School

Catholic Cup Competition. Congratulations to the 
classroom and overall winners of All Saints 6th Annual 
Catholic Cup, an academic style competition that showcases 
students’ knowledge and understanding of the Catholic 
faith. Congratulations to Abigail Yelvington who won first 
place in the event and Emma Reynolds who came in second. 
The following students were classroom champions: Evan 
Rodriguez, Savanna Loy, Isaac Fleisig, Josseline Avila de la 
Trinidad, Marisa Reyes, Emma Reynolds, Daniel Coleman, 
Michael Short, Nicholas Ferguson and Abigail Yelvington.

Openings for 2017-2018 School Year. All Saints has 
openings available in its half day 5-Day and 4-Day Pre-
Kindergarten classes for four year old students starting 
this fall. We also have openings in select grade levels, 
including 2nd grade. To find out more about our vibrant, 
faith-focused learning environment or to schedule a tour, 
please contact Mrs. Joyce D’Eugenio (703-393-1490 or 
jdeugenio@allsaintsva.org).

Summer Office Hours. The school office will remain open 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:00 am – 2:00 pm during 
the months of June and August. Should you need to contact 
school personnel during the summer months, please do not 
hesitate to leave a voicemail (703-368-4400) or contact us 
via email (office@allsaintsva.org). We will make every 
effort to assist you in a timely manner.

Help Wanted

All Saints Catholic School is looking to fill the following 
positions:

•	 Part-time Middle School Religion
•	 Full-time Director of Extended Day Program
•	 Part-Time Spanish

If you are interested please contact Mr. David Conroy, 
Principal (703-368-4400).
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Enjoyment for All

Everyone’s favorite flying car is coming to life by the St. 
John’s TORCH Drama Club in Warrenton! It’s the musical 
play adaptation of the beloved family film, Chitty Chitty 
Bang Bang! Based on the 1968 film version of Ian Fleming’s 
children’s book, Chitty Chitty Bang Bang is a family-friendly 
classic that you will find “Truly Scrumptious.”Tickets are on 
sale now. Performances: Thurs.–Sat., June 22-24, Thurs.–
Fri., June 29-30, and Sat., July 1 at 7:00 pm; June 25 has a 
2:00  pm Matinee. All shows are performed at St. John’s 
School in Warrenton. Admission: $12/person general seating; 
$20  Priority Seating. Email torchtickets@gmail.com to 
snag your seats.

Music Praises God

Dear All Saints Parishioners,

Over the past few weekends our various music groups have 
ended their seasons and began a well-deserved summer 
hiatus. I wish to extend my gratitude to all choir members and 
their families for the gifts of their time and talent to our music 
ministry this year, and look forward to resuming meetings in 
the Fall. Special thanks also to Mrs. Catherine Drummond, 
Director, Contemporary Choir; Mrs. Nichole Reynolds, 
Director, Young People’s Choir; Mrs. Kathryn Moore, 
Director, Handbell Choir; and Mrs. Laura Loker, Director, 
Teen Choir; for their faithful and dedicated leadership.

All of our choirs will be actively recruiting new members in 
the Fall. We have a group for everyone! Further information 
on our music program can be found on our website, 
w w w . a l l s a i n t s va . o r g / m i n i s t r i e s - s e rv i c e s / m u s i c -
ministry/ or by calling the music office (703-393-2146). 
Please consider joining one of our parish choirs and lifting 
your voices in sung prayer! 

In Christ’s Peace,
Tim Lewicki
Director of Music 
and Coordinator of Liturgical Ministries

Adoration of the Eucharist Outside of Mass

The act of adoration outside Mass prolongs and intensifies all 
that takes place during the liturgical celebration itself. Indeed, 
“only in adoration can a profound and genuine reception 
mature. And it is precisely this personal encounter with the 
Lord that then strengthens the social mission contained in the 
Eucharist, which seeks to break down not only the walls that 
separate the Lord and ourselves, but also and especially the 
walls that separate us from one another.”

	 — Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI 
Post-Synodal Apostolic Exhortation 

Sacramentum Caritatis, #66 (Sacrament of Charity) 
February 22, 2007

Question of the Week: How will I set aside time both to 
adore Christ present in the Eucharist and to serve the poor in 
a hands-on way?

Leaving a Legacy. Your generosity during your lifetime 
has enabled All Saints Parish to serve the people of God 
in this community. Continue to be a part of the strength 
of this community by making a bequest in your will to 
All Saints Catholic Church. Information: Contact the 
Diocesan Planned Giving Office (703-841-3819) or visit 
www.arlingtondiocese.planyourlegacy.org .

 

Every Tuesday night …
in the St. John Vianney Room (in 
the PAC) from 7:30-9:00 pm. We 
are currently studying the Book of 
Revelation. BYOBible.

For more information about our 
All Saints Young Adult Ministry, 

contact Mary Lambert (youngadults@allsaintsva.org) 
or visit us at allsaintsyoungadultministry.org.

The All Saints Young Adult 
Ministry is a faith-filled, energetic, 
and dynamic group of Young 
Adults in their 20s and 30s, single 
or married, who seek to engage 
and grow deeply in their faith.

Important Note
We will be moving away from our weekly programs for the 
summer and having more casual events 2–3x per month. The 
Bible Study will continue to run and we encourage you to go to 
Adoration on Wednesdays!

Looking to reignite the flame? Need 
a little lift in your prayer life? Trying 
to find your next step? Join us for a 
retreat in the Shenandoah Valley Fri.–
Sun., Sept. 22-24. Limited spots! Email 
or call for more information today!

Paint Night
Join us June 21st from 7:00 pm-9:00 pm in the Art Room of the 
School for Paint Night with a local artist! Paint along with us, 
$5 per person. Single and married welcome! Beginners and 
experienced encouraged. Email for more info.
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




















 
























  

 


 
 

 
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How Can We Keep Our Children Safe?

Do you know the warning signs for the sexual abuse of 
children?

Do you know the difference between contact that is safe and 
contact that could be harmful? Would you like to be better 
equipped to protect your young ones from danger?

All Saints is hosting a Virtus (pronounced vur-toose) 
seminar on Sat., June 24 beginning at 9:00 am in Fr. Kelley 
Hall —training that could make a BIG difference in the 
lives of our children and youth. Required for all clergy and 
employees and also for any volunteers who have significant 
contact with children/youth under 18, this valuable training 
is recommended for all adults. Please register online at 
www.virtus.org  choosing “The Diocese of Arlington, VA” 
and then “The Church of All Saints”. 

If you have any questions, please call Janet Smith in the 
parish office (703-393-2158).

Education and awareness can be powerful tools in protecting 
God’s children from harm. Let’s continue working to ensure 
that our faith community is a safe and protected environment 
for the youngest members of our parish.

In and Around the Diocese … and Beyond

College Student Summer Volunteer for Office of 
Volunteers. Catholic Charities is looking for college 
students to volunteer during the summer to help with 
program marketing and logistics; conduct research; help plan 
a Prison Ministry Aftercare Awareness event; liaise with our 
parishes; write articles about our programs; keep our social 
media platforms updated, and more. Must be available during 
the workdays, at least 20 hours per week, have excellent 
computer and writing skills. Contact Director of Volunteers, 
Sally O’Dwyer (sodwyer@ccda.net).

Corporations and Businesses Wanted for Volunteer 
Service Days. Catholic Charities has many wonderful 
opportunities available for groups, corporations or businesses 
that would like to volunteer. We are happy to work with your 
group to personalize the event and ensure that your group has 
a great experience. Please contact sodwyer@ccda.net.

Diocesan Multicultural Mass & Fair – Sat., June 24. Join 
Bishop Michael Burbidge in worship and celebration. All are 
welcome to share the experience of our one Catholic faith, 
united in Christ, through the diversity of our local diocesan 
Catholic cultures at Queen of Apostles Church, 4401 Sano St, 
Alexandria. Mass is at 5:00 pm. with a reception and cultural 
fair to follow. All are welcome.

Help After Abortion. Have you lost a child to abortion? Are 
you experiencing feelings of shame, guilt, regret and sadness? 
Contact Project Rachel post-abortion healing ministry for 
confidential referrals to trained clergy, professional counselors, 
retreats and/or information on steps to healing: 888-456-
HOPE (4673) or visit: www.helpafterabortion.org .

Discount Courses Available through Catholic Distance 
University. Join the inspiring instructors at Catholic Distance 
University for a faith-filled journey of discovery. Enroll 
in an online independent study course of your choice and 
study anytime, anywhere! For a full list of courses, browse 
our catalog at www.cdu.catalog.instructure.com/. 
Use Promo Code CDU15ARLINGTON when registering to 
qualify for the $30 rate.

Sign-up to Get Inspiring 2 Minute Reflections and Weekly 
www.arlingtondiocese.org/2minutes2virtue 

Laudate! Choir Camp

Foster your child’s love of music this summer with an exciting, 
intense, and rewarding choir camp, held at St. Elizabeth Ann 
Seton Parish, Lake Ridge, Mon.-Fri., July 31 – Aug. 4. Open 
to rising 2nd–12th grade children, with activities tailored to 
all skill levels. More information at laudatechoircamp.
com. Emphasis on the rich Catholic choral tradition.

If you are away for vacation or on a work-related trip, you can 
still stay in touch with All Saints via the online Sunday bulletin 
posted on our parish website at www.allsaintsva.org .

What wonderful majesty! What stupendous condescension! 
O sublime humility!  That the Lord of the whole universe, God 
and the Son of God, should humble Himself like this  under 
the form of a little bread, for our salvation.	

— St. Francis of Assisi
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Solemnidad del Santísimo Cuerpo y Sangre de Cristo (Corpus Christi)

7

Misa en Manassas Park 9:30 am ~ En memoria de Petra 
Acosta • Misa de 1:30 pm ~En memoria de Alberto Mora & 
Guadalupe Mendoza & Yolanda Elbiamer • Misa de 3:30 pm 
~ En memoria de Maria Esperanza Molina Carrera • Misa de 
7:00 pm ~ Para todos los Parroquiano.

Escuela Católica de Todos los Santos

Aún quedan algunos espacios para el programa de Kínder de 
medio día. Este es el tiempo para que reserve el cupo para su 
hijo. Considere esta como la mejor oportunidad para que su 
hijo comience a estudiar en la Escuela Católica. Puede ver la 
sección en inglés para más información.

Pregunta de la Semana: ¿Pudiera hacer la resolución de 
apartar un tiempo específico para adorar a Cristo presente 
en la Eucaristía y “tocar el cuerpo de Cristo” atendiendo las 
necesidades de otras personas?

Certificados de Sacramentos

Si usted o sus hijos recibieron algún Sacramento ((Bautizo, 
Confirmación, Primera Comunión) en abril o mayo y no 
recogieron el certificado, favor de pasar a la oficina de 
Educación Religiosa en el siguiente horario para que puedan 
recogerlo: lunes a viernes de 9:00  am –12:00  noon y de 
1:00–5:00  pm. También tenemos un horario extendido el 
miércoles hasta las 9:00 pm. 

Educación Religiosa

Inscripción para educación religiosa para el 2017-2018. 
Las familias pueden registrar ya a sus hijos para las clases de 
Educación Religiosa para el año 2017–2018. La oficina ofrece 
clases desde pre-kínder hasta el 8vo grado en inglés y desde 
pre-kínder hasta el 6to grado en Español. También se ofrecen 
clases para niños, jóvenes y adultos que les haga falta alguno 
de los siguientes Sacramentos: Bautismo, Confirmación y/o 
Comunión. Para más información favor de llamar la oficina 
de Educación Religiosa (703-393-2142). 

Las familias deben estar registradas como miembros 
de Parroquia All Saints. Se devolverán los registros de 
las familias que estén INACTIVOS o que NO ESTÉN 
REGISTRADOS. Para obtener más información acerca de su 
registro, llaman a la oficina parroquial (703-368-4500).

Para inscribirse, las familias deben completar un formulario 
de inscripción. Para obtener un formulario, pase por la oficina 
de Educación Religiosa, o baje una forma en nuestro sitio 
web en www.allsaintsreligiouseducation.org . Las 
horas de oficina son: lunes, martes, jueves y viernes 9:00 am 
–12:00 pm and 1:00–5:00 pm. Ahora la Oficina de Educación 
Religiosa ofrece Horario Extendido los Miércoles: 9:00 am 
–12:00 pm and and 1:00–9:00 pm.

Párroco
Rev. Lee R. Roos	 703-393-2155
Vicarios Parroquiales
Rev. Juan Puigbó	 703-393-2153
Rev. Mauricio Pineda	 703-393-2154
Rev. Noah Morey	 703-393-2152
Oficina Parroquial
703-368-4500
Horario de Misas en Español
Domingo: 9:30 am en el Centro Comunitario 
de Manassas Park; 1:30 pm, 3:30 pm y 7:00 
pm en la Iglesia.

Confesiones
Miércoles: 6:30-8:00 pm • Viernes: 7:30-
8:00 am • Sábados: 3:00-4:00 pm • Primer 
Viernes del Mes: 7:00-8:00 pm

Adoración del Santísimo
Domingo 8:00  pm a Lunes 7:00  am • 
Miércoles 9:00  am a Jueves 7:00  am • 
Jueves • 7:00  pm a Viernes 7:00  am; • 
Viernes 9:00 pm(después de la Hora Santa) 
a Sábado 7:30 am

Primera Confesión y Primera Comunión
Se ofrece en 2do Grado. Es obligatorio dos 
años de preparación. Llame al 703-393-
2142 x216.

Confirmación
Se ofrece en 8vo Grado. Es obligatorio dos 
años de preparación. Llame al 703-393-
2142 x249.
Horario de Oficina
La oficina parroquial está abierta de lunes 
a jueves de 9:00 am a 12:00 del medio día 
y de 1:00  pm a 9:00  pm. Los viernes de 
9:00 am a 12:00 del medio día y de 1:00 pm 
a 8:00 pm. Sábados y Domingos de 9:00 am 
a 3:00 pm

Para ser héroes de Dios con el Padre Juan, 
conéctate a www.vivatrex.net.




